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Support for House Bill 1532 

Chairman Heinert and members of the House Education Committee,  

My name is Cindy Waind, principal of Riverside Christian School and I am writing to ask you to 

support House Bill 1532. Riverside Christian School serves families by providing a Christian 

education in the greater Grand Forks region. House Bill 1532 directs the superintendent of public 

instruction to establish and administer an educational reimbursement program, wherein the state 

contributes a portion of the cost of qualified education expenses of nonpublic school students. I 

wholeheartedly support this bill because it allows for greater freedom of choice, enabling parents 

to choose the best education environment for their children. It’s no surprise that cost is a barrier to 

many families wishing to send their children to nonpublic schools. Our parents are currently paying 

twice for their children to be educated, once as they struggle to pay tuition and again, as they pay 

their taxes. Passing this bill, as other states have done, eases that burden from families. If this bill 

passes, families who could not otherwise afford nonpublic education would now have the choice to 

send their children to nonpublic schools. Furthermore, the legislation will help all the families 

already sending their children to nonpublic schools because those families would see their tuition 

expenses decrease.  

All North Dakotan families should have that choice. Therefore, I respectfully request your support 

of HB 1532. Thank you for your time and consideration.  

Cindy Waind 

 


